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Dear Praying Friends,  

We greet you in the name of our Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ! Our furlough time is here! It amazes me that it 

has already been FOUR YEARS since we last came home to give a report of the work the Lord is doing in 

Guatemala. Due to the violence in Mexico we were unable to drive to the U.S. as we have done in previous 

years. Considering the cost of purchasing airline tickets for the 

whole family, and Tammy’s health with the arrival of our new 

baby, I decided to take a shorter furlough and to come stateside 

alone. The churches who had already scheduled us during this 

shortened time will be visited, and others will receive our 

DVD presentation in the mail with the new prayer card as seen 

pictured here.  If you need me to visit your church to report in 

person, please contact me using the information below. I 

would like to also invite all of our supporting churches to send 

your pastor and/or a group to visit us and see firsthand God’s 

blessings on the work in Guatemala. 

 

The WORK CONTINUES as I am stateside!  The Iglesia Bautista La 

Esperanza (Hope Baptist Church) continues to see souls saved and 

people coming forward to make public their faith in Jesus Christ as 

Savior. This is a great time for the young church there in Guatemala to 

continue to grow and mature without my presence.  It is wonderful to 

hear that things are going well there while I report to our supporters. I 

have been blessed to see souls saved here, too, such as Jake (pictured 

here) whom I led to Jesus while I was out shopping. I was able also to 

lead a single man in Paris, Texas, to Christ and see him baptized at 

Ramseur Baptist Church. We rejoice in seeing the Lord working 

through us at home and abroad. 

 

Thank you all for being so faithful to pray for us and to support this ministry financially. I have enjoyed visiting 

many of you already. Please continue to pray for me while I travel, and for my family holding the fort in 

Guatemala.  

 

Your co-laborers in Christ, 

 

Daniel Coates and Family 


